Dillsburg Elementary Scholarship
Due: April 25, 2024

The Dillsburg Elementary Faculty and Staff are proud to offer a scholarship to a former Dillsburg
Elementary student preparing to graduate from Northern York County High School. We are
looking forward to receiving applicants from students with any post-graduation plans where
this scholarship may be of assistance. As a graduate of Northern York County High School, we
are looking to learn about who you are, what you want to become, and how your experience at
Dillsburg Elementary may have benefitted that journey.

Name:

Address:

Telephone:

Extracurricular Activities/Clubs:

Volunteer/Community Service:

Work Experience:

Future Goals:

Essay: Dillsburg Elementary students strive to use ROAR by being Responsible, Optimistic,
Always Safe, and Respectful. Which of these attributes best led to your success through
Northern York County School District? Explain how you believe you have demonstrated the

attribute through your educational career.

Recommendation: Please provide one recommendation letter from someone either at school
or within your community who could speak to your qualifications in connection to ROAR.

Please submit this form, your essay, and recommendation to Dillsburg Elementary by mail (202
S. Chestnut Street, Dillsburg, PA 17019) or email (desoffice@northernyork.org) by the deadline
above. We look forward to reviewing your materials!

(Applicant signature) (date)



